
Rules Committee, 

I believe that every vote should count to have a fully functioning democracy. If we the people let a 

select few decide the future of are country we may not have a country that's for all classes of people. 

All of are countries people should have a voice and the only way to have a voice is through the 

voting process. 

Martin Trent  
martintrnt@gmail.com  
6082 bingtree Ct ne  
Keizer, Oregon 97303 
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